
                                                                                                               

 

To: The Age Friendly Committee    

From: The Deputy Clerk and Accessibility Coordinator    

Date: Wednesday March 17th, 2023      

Subject: Age Friendly Advisory Committee Planning 

At the February 13th regular meeting of Council a resolution was passed to amalgamate 
the previous youth and seniors into one age friendly advisory committee to aid in age 
friendly initiatives. The makeup of this committee as stated in the committee mandate is 
as follows:  

“An Age Friendly Advisory Committee is hereby established and shall be 
composed of 13 members; 5 youth between the ages of 13 and 29 and 6 senior 
community members of the general public to be appointed for term of Council by 
resolution of Council, 2 members of Council, and one City staff member as 
recording secretary.” 

The youth portion of the committee mandate still needs to be fulfilled. The committee can 
discuss a youth recruitment approach for applicants to be submitted and approved by 
Council in order to have the full committee appointed by the next quarterly meeting.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
Kristine Doyle 

Deputy Clerk and Accessibility Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


